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General Electric Company
Nuclear Energy Programs Division
ATTN: Mr. D. M. Dawson

Manager, Licensing and
Transportation

175 Curtner Avenue
San Jose, California 95125

Gentlemen:

Please refer to our letter of June 18, 1979 pertaining to the Security
Personnel Training and Qualification Plan for your Morris, Illinois,
facility.

Disregard the last sentence of the f.irst paragraph of the referenced
letter. This confirms the telephone conversation of June 20, 1979
between Mr. Chuck Herrington of your office and Mr. Odell Smith of the
NRC staff.

Sincerely,
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